PROPOSED TEMPORARY ROAD
CLOSURES FOR SPEIGHTS COAST
TO COAST EVENT

The Council has received an application from Ironman
Productions Ltd for the temporary closure of part of
Humphreys Drive and Helmores Lane for the “Speight’s
Coast to Coast” multisport event, on the date and during
the times shown below:

Roads Proposed to be Closed

Humphreys Drive (north bound lane only) from Ferry
Road to Tidal View

Helmores Lane from Harper Avenue to Rhodes Street
(will only be required if the normal kayak section in the
Waimakariri River is not used, owing to flood
conditions).

Residents of these roads will not be adversely affected by
the proposed closures.

Proposed Period of Closure

Saturday 8 February 2003 from 1.00 pm to 7.30 pm
(Humphreys Drive)

Saturday 8 February 2003 from 10.30 am to 7.30 pm
(Helmores Lane)

These closures are proposed to be made under paragraph
11(e) of the Tenth Schedule of the Local Government Act
1974.

Any person who wishes to object to the proposed
closures may do so in writing to the Council Secretary,
Christchurch City Council, P O Box 237, Christchurch, not
later than 4 pm on Monday 13 January 2003.

Alternatively, objections may be emailed to
max.robertson@ccc.govt.nz.






